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ADVERTISEMENT FOR TETFund AST&D SPONSORSHIP 

This is to inform all members of staff of the University that there is fund available for 

sponsorship of postgraduate programmes such as Master’s degree programmes, 

Ph.D programmes and Bench Work (for those undergoing their Ph.D programmes in 

the University) in International Institutions and Laboratories for Academic Staff of the 

University only under the provision of Tertiary Education Trust Fund Academic Staff 

Training and Development (TETFund AST&D). 

Eligible scholars are to apply to the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic), attaching 

letters of admission or letters of invitation for benchwork. 

Thank you. 

 

  

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar  

 


